


Councilwoman Fallon asked if there was an opportunity to put in an open space amenity 
that overlooks the former beaver pond adjacent to the site.  She further indicated that the 
proposed development area currently appears messy and unmaintained.  Mr. Priester 
responded that the Petitioner is open and agreeable to landscaping and installing benches 
that overlook the former beaver pond so long as the topography would allow.  Mr. 
Priester stated that the landscaping would be compatible with the existing shopping 
center.  Mr. Priester asked Councilwoman Fallon if she had any additional questions and 
she indicated that she did not, at which time the meeting was concluded.           
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